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To whom it may concern, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to formally invite candidates from your university to the Ewha-Luce 
International Seminar 2020 : Expanding Horizons (hereafter “ELIS 2020”), operated and planned by the 
Ewha Institute for Leadership Development (EILD). 
 
Ewha Womans University, in conjunction with the Henry Luce Foundation, operates the ELIS 2020, a 
residential internship program designed to foster global women leaders majoring in STEM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) fields. 
 
This special project aims to provide meaningful coverage of various issues around science and gender, and it 
is now in its sixth year of development since the inaugural program in 2015. We at EILD have refined the 
programs of this seminar over the last six years to fully develop the leadership potential of young women in 
sciences. I trust that this special opportunity will be an unforgettable time for the participants of ELIS 2020, 
and they will enjoy every moment of their journey. Please find attached the project brief and application 
details.  
 
It is my sincere hope that promising women graduate students in your university will participate in ELIS 
2020 this summer at Ewha Womans University, Seoul, South Korea, and I hereby send my deepest wish for 
the advancement of women leadership in STEM at both your University and Ewha through ELIS 2020 : 
Expanding Horizons. 
 
Please contact us if there are any questions. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Myung-Sun LEE 
Director of EILD, Ewha Womans University 


